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2 September 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer of Yr8 students, 

 

Further to the recent communication received in relation to the end of day timings for your child, 

there was an error in relation to Thursday’s end of day time for Yr8’s. 

To clarify Yr8’s will leave the Academy as follows: 

Mondays             4.10pm 
Tuesdays             3.10pm 
Wednesdays      1.45pm 
Thursdays           3.00pm 
Fridays                3.10pm 
 

Thank you for the support you have shown to the staff at the Academy, it has been very much 

appreciated by everyone. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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